
YAKIMA COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY BOARD 
 

Due to the Coronovirus (COVID19) Washington State Governor Inslee issued Proclamation 20-28.2 
temporarily prohibiting any agency from conducting any meetings subject to the Open Public Meetings 
Act in-person and requires all such meetings to be conducted remotely with options for the public to 
attend remotely.  The Proclamation also waives requirements to physically post notices of meetings and 
meeting adjournments on-site.  In accordance with this Proclamation the Yakima County Water 
Conservancy will adhere to the restrictions.   

Agendas of the meetings will continue to be posted on the website.  For persons interested in attending 
the meetings, or receive information following the meetings, they may contact the Clerk of the Board at 
(509) 388-4589 or email: Sylvia.Cervantes@esd105.org. 
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